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A general contractor (GC) approached 
ShureLine Construction to help install new air 
handling units (AHU) in an unconditioned 
warehouse.   
 
Based on a detailed inspection of the existing 
equipment and warehouse conditions, it was 
determined that the new AHU would have to 
be installed at ground level.  Rigging plans 
were developed and approved by the GC and 
customer.  The final radius was 220 feet. 
 
ShureLine fabricated and installed support 
steel at ground level to accommodate the new 
AHU.  All three AHU were installed in one day. 
The next phase of this project was to build the 
steel supports and install 5 large, new fans 
inside the warehouse.  All fans were installed 
during off-shift hours to minimize impact to the 
customers operations. 
 
For more information 
www.Shure-Line.com 
302.423.5220 
MSmith@Shure-Line.com 

 

 


